Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899
E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

We are looking to recruit a casual catering assistant with immediate effect. This would be ideal for
someone looking for occasional term time work to fit in with school hours.

Please visit the Bishop's website to apply and to obtain further details about this role. Should you require
any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Mrs Annie Lloyd-Gilmour
Hr Adviser
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